Friends of the Taft Public Library
Meeting Minutes
April 26, 2022

In attendance at the meeting were Leesa Michael, Gabrielle Porciello, Andrew
Jenrich, Tara Windsor and Lisa Bibring.

The minutes from the March meeting were approved and will be posted on the
Friends of the Taft Public Library page of the library’s website.

The next Trustee meeting is on May 11, 2022 at 6:00 pm. Leesa will attend.
Andrew/Tara -

The library is in need of more shelf flats so Andrew will put in an order. The
Friends will fund the purchase.

Friends Revitalization -

Six people signed up via the online volunteer survey to help out with various
Friends events during the next two months (i.e. Go Go Goats event and Mother’s
Day project).

Friends Activities/Programs -

We are all set for the Go Go Goats event this Saturday, April 30th.

The Flower Power fundraiser has brought in just under $300 so far. Information
will be emailed out one last time. Fundraiser ends on May 15th.

Leesa has ordered all materials needed for the Mother’s Day succulent project
on May 3rd.

The Tea Fundraiser will be scheduled for the fall due to the number of events
already scheduled in the spring.

Gaye created a volunteer list for the book drop offs and sorting each Saturday in
May.



The next Friends Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 at
7:00 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:26 pm.



